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March state tax collections $19.4 million less than consensus revenue estimates 
 

March 31, 2011 

 

TOPEKA – State tax collections for March came in $19.4 million less than the consensus 

revenue estimates for the month, putting the state $25.8 million, or .7 percent, behind estimates 

for the fiscal year. 

“We are coming in a bit below estimates for the year, so we know that Kansans are still 

struggling.  That’s why it’s important to maintain our focus on a pro-growth agenda to further 

help businesses and people in Kansas,” said Revenue Secretary Nick Jordan. “Still, year to date 

revenues are ahead of last year and that is a positive step for the Kansas economy.” 

Overall, revenues are $361.4 million, or 10.4 percent, more than at the end of March 2010. 

 


